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January 6, 1987 

Governor Victor Atiyeh 
State Capitol 
Salem, OR 

As your term in office draws to a close I would like to take 
this occasion to thank you for the support and cooperation 
you have extended the Department of State Police during the 
past eight years. 

The people of Oregon are very fortunate to have had you as 
Governor and on behalf of all members of the Oregon State 
Police, I again thank you for your support and extend best 
wishes to you and Dolores for success and happiness in the 
future. 
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